
SCHOLARSHIPS FOR 
ABORIGINAL &  
TORRES STRAIT ISLANDER  
FOCUSED WORKERS
SHINE SA is offering scholarships for participation  
in our courses and professional development to  
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Focused Workers.

Priority for these scholarships will be given to professionals who 
identify as Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander, work with Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Island people or work in an Aboriginal organisation 
and who have a strong interest in sexual and reproductive health.

SHINE SA will cover the full cost of the applicant’s course of choice. 
Scholarships are available to youth and community service workers, 
Aboriginal Health Workers, doctors, nurses and/or midwives and other 
professionals. To view eligible courses visit the website.

Enquiries: shinesacourses@shinesa.org.au

For more information and to apply for the scholarship visit  
www.shinesa.org.au/scholarships

APPLICATIONS


